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SOLUTIONS AT WORK

We put a particular emphasis on 

behavioral risk management in order 

to further integrate safety into our 

day-to-day operations and culture. 

As part of this effort, we introduced 

the Stephen R. Wilson Excellence in 

Safety Award Program. Nominated 

projects are judged based on their 

safety impact, transferability to other 

sites, and potential for long-term 

implementation and expansion.

CF’s Ritzville, WA, distribution facility 

submitted the winning project last 

year. The team researched and then 

purchased a new protection system 

that enables employees to self-

rescue and get to the ground should 

a fall occur while working at height. 

You can view a YouTube clip on the 

winning project.

” CF Industries is one of 

the largest suppliers of 

nitrogen-based fertilizers 

that are key to helping 

farmers boost agricultural 

production in a sustainable 

and responsible manner.”

www.cfindustries.com

Today, the world’s farmers are tasked with feeding 7 billion people — a number that will increase 
to 9 billion by 2050. The ability to meet this demand over the next 25 years is largely dependent 
upon the effective use of crop nutrients to help ensure affordable food for all. CF Industries is 
committed to doing our part to help in this noble pursuit.

Our part consists primarily of providing farmers with nitrogen-based fertilizers that are key to 
boosting agricultural production in a sustainable and responsible manner. We are one of the 
largest suppliers in the world of these crop nutrients, based on shipment volume that exceeded 
13 million tons in 2015. Yet, given population growth projections, we will need to supply even 
more volume in the years ahead to help farmers meet demand. This is why today we are investing 
more than $4 billion in capital projects that will boost our production capacity by more than 25 
percent upon completion in 2016. 

The expansion projects will help reduce farmers’ dependence on offshore nitrogen imports while 
also creating more than 200 permanent, full-time jobs with salaries up to $85,000 annually. The 
new plants will also be among the most energy efficient in the world, further strengthening our 
ongoing efforts to reduce energy consumption and emissions per unit of production.

Doing our part for a more sustainable world also means operating an environmentally responsible 
company and operating in a socially responsible manner. This starts in our own facilities, where 
in 2015, we achieved our best-ever safety performance, which included a serious injury rate that 
was roughly one-third of the industry average. 

Beyond our operations, we promote the responsible distribution and application of our products 
through our strong support of two important initiatives. ResponsibleAg helps fertilizer storage 
and handling facilities meet federal regulatory compliance, while the 4R Nutrient Stewardship 
Program encourages farmers to utilize best practices that maximize nutrient benefits while 
minimizing environmental impact.

The ability to do our part for the world ultimately reflects the abilities of CF employees who do 
their part both at work and in the community on a daily basis. We’re proud and appreciative of 
their collaborative efforts. This is an exciting period of expansion for our organization, and the 
opportunities before us will benefit our employees, our business and our world in significant ways. 

W. Anthony Will
President and Chief Executive Officer
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